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El Saeed receives the Selection Committee for the Faculty Members at Faculty of Faculty of Physical Therapy  

[image: ]        Prof.Dr\Gamal El Saeed, Benha University President received the selection committee for the Faculty members at the various departments of Faculty of Physical Therapy. The meeting was held in presence of Prof.Dr\ Hussein El Maghraby, the University Vice-president for Education and Students&#39; Affairs, Dr\ Mahmoud Abd El Sabour, the General supervisor on the new facilities and Dr\ Waleed Talaat, faculty of Physical Therapy dean. El Saeed assured on completing the Academic structure of the Faculty in order to open it soon.    
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